Sent: 06 November 2023 14:02
To: Daren Zuk <Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk>

Sub'|ect: Submission: Planning Application: 2023/3861/P - Primrose Hill - Park Gates_

Dear Mr Zuk

I am writing in support of the above planning application.

temporary gates both ugly and not fit for purpose. The proposed new gates are
much more in keeping with the Grade Il listed park and will be sturdy and
resilient and less open to vandalism.

I hope that the permanent solution can be instigated over the winter months so
that they are in place and ready for use for the summer season 2024,

I am emailing rather than commenting online as I would rather not have my
personal details listed publicly on the website. I appreciate your help in
facilitating this.



